
Autopista Sur. Km 9

 

 

Dear Collaborators: 

As a continuation of the improvements process of our hotel, we inform you that next July 1st, 

2024 we will begin with a remodelation in 146 rooms. 

The works includes: Replacement of room and terrace furniture, room floor, replacement of 

doors, textiles, TV, safe security box, minibar, lighting, air conditioning, bathrooms and balcony 

doors.  

The completion of the improvements is expected on April 30th, 2025. 

We have placed at the end of this communication images of the rooms re

stage as an example of the scope of the improvement that will be made.

It is important to note that the level of noise, dust and other issues related to the renovations will 

be minimal, given the planned scope of the work and will only take place at the beginning

intervention. 

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience we may cause and appreciate the usual support so 

that customers and sales channels are informed in a timely manner about these improvement 

actions. 

 

Best Regards,  

Marco Mazzucchelli 

General Manager 

Meliá Varadero Hotel 

 

Autopista Sur. Km 9 Varadero. Tel: + 53  45 667013 

www.meliacuba.com 

Varadero, May 30th, 2024

As a continuation of the improvements process of our hotel, we inform you that next July 1st, 

2024 we will begin with a remodelation in 146 rooms.  

The works includes: Replacement of room and terrace furniture, room floor, replacement of 

V, safe security box, minibar, lighting, air conditioning, bathrooms and balcony 

The completion of the improvements is expected on April 30th, 2025.  

We have placed at the end of this communication images of the rooms re

of the scope of the improvement that will be made. 

It is important to note that the level of noise, dust and other issues related to the renovations will 

be minimal, given the planned scope of the work and will only take place at the beginning

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience we may cause and appreciate the usual support so 

that customers and sales channels are informed in a timely manner about these improvement 

 

 

 

Varadero, May 30th, 2024 

As a continuation of the improvements process of our hotel, we inform you that next July 1st, 

The works includes: Replacement of room and terrace furniture, room floor, replacement of 

V, safe security box, minibar, lighting, air conditioning, bathrooms and balcony 

We have placed at the end of this communication images of the rooms remodeled in the first 

It is important to note that the level of noise, dust and other issues related to the renovations will 

be minimal, given the planned scope of the work and will only take place at the beginning of the 

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience we may cause and appreciate the usual support so 

that customers and sales channels are informed in a timely manner about these improvement 

 


